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OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

Circular No: R-0094 (10/2022)
NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS & STAFF
AMENDMENT TO 2022 ACADEMIC YEAR ALMANAC

All students and staff are advised of the slight amendment to this year’s
A(gldemic Almanac, as approved by the Academic Senate at its Special meeting
today.

Please note the following:-

1. Semester 1 Study Break is extended by a week to end on Thursday the
23t June, 2022.

2. Examinations are therefore deferred to commence on Friday the 24t
June, 2022.

3. As a result of the deferment, the inter-semester break is reduced to two
(2) weeks.

4. Semester 2 dates will therefore remain the same with lectures resuming
on Monday the 18t July as per the almanac.

5. The above amendments were approved ensuring that no major change
affects the academic calendar at the tail-end of the almanac.

Thank you,
ﬁ'r

Jennifer G. Popat (Mrs)
Registrar

Cc:

DATE: 15% Jiine, 2022
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